
 

 
 
 
 

April 29, 2021 

 
The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro, Chair 
The Honorable Kay Granger, Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
 
 
RE: CPF Member Certification for Rockville Trails Preserve (Solano County) Project 

 
Dear Chairman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I respectfully request funding ($431,250) for the accessible recreational trails project at 
Rockville Trails Preserve (Patwino Worrtla Kodoi Dihi) in fiscal year 2022. The project 
sponsor is California’s Solano County located at 675 Texas Street, Suite 6500, Fairfield, 
CA, zip code 94533. 
 

The Community Project Funding requested will allow Solano County to construct 
accessible recreational trails and related public facilities compliant with the Americans 
with Disabilities Act (ADA) at Patwino Worrtla Kodoi Dihi (formerly “Rockville Trails 
Preserve”) in unincorporated Solano County near Fairfield, California. Specifically, the 
project would construct a 0.50-mile accessible loop recreational trail with resting areas, 
interpretive signage, and ADA-compliant picnic tables at Patwino Worrtla Kodoi Dihi 
(formerly “Rockville Trails Preserve”). It is a responsible use of taxpayer funds for the 
aforementioned reasons. 

 
Pursuant to Clause 17 of Rule XXIII of the U.S. House of Representatives, I certify that 
neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project or request. 
Thank you for your leadership and consideration. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 
JOHN GARAMENDI 
Member of Congress 


